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• Lane closures and traffic shifts on Route CC from Fremont Road to 22nd Street 

• Route CC night closures for storm sewer installation 

• Businesses will access during construction 

• Construction to begin in Winter 2025/Spring 2026 

• Estimated Total Cost: $15.9 million (Cost share with the City of Ozark) 

• Intersection improvements at Route CC and 22nd Street to improve safety and traf-
fic flow 

• Widen Route CC to a 4-lane with raised medians from Fremont Road to 22nd 
Street 

• 10-foot wide shared-use path on north side of Route CC, 5-foot wide sidewalk on 
the south side of Route CC 
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